
 
To Temporarily Declare Surplus to present use and 

Temporarily Dispose of a portion of City Owned Land, 
municipally known as Kingknoll Park 

 
PURSUANT  to By-law 160-2004, take notice that The Corporation of the City of 
Brampton intends to temporarily declare surplus to present use and temporarily 
dispose of a portion of the lands, municipally known as “Kingknoll Park” via a License 
Agreement to the adjacent landowner Holland Christian Homes Inc, approximately 
as depicted on Schedule “A”, attached hereto (the “Subject Lands”). 
 
LANDS AFFECTED 
 
Part of PIN 14082-0109 (LT): Part of PCL Plan-3, SEC 43M-652; BLK 249, PL 43M-
652, City of Brampton, Regional Municipality of Peel; 
 
EXPLANATORY NOTE 
 
This involves temporarily declaring the Subject Lands surplus to present use and 
temporarily disposing of the Subject Lands via License Agreement in favor of Holland 
Christian Homes Inc. (“HCH), in connection with HCH’s primary construction access 
request to facilitate the construction of the New Faith Manor – Long Term Care Home 
project on the adjacent lands being 7900 McLaughlin Rd. The contemplated Licence 
Agreement is anticipated to be for an approximately two (2) year term. 
 
A key map is attached hereto for reference, depicting the Subject Lands 
 
Brampton’s Committee of Council will be considering a staff report on this matter at 
the following scheduled meeting: 
 
Date and Time:  January 16, 2019, 9:30 a.m. 
Location: Temporary Council Chambers, Boardroom WT 2C & 2D, 2nd 

Floor, West Tower, 41 George Street South. 
 
Information regarding this matter is available for review in the City Clerk’s Office at 
the address below, during normal business hours, or online as part of the Committee 
meeting agenda to be published on January 11th, 2019.  
 
For further information, contact Vicki Wong, Senior Manager, Realty Services, 
Community Services at (905) 874-2131 or vicki.wong@brampton.ca. 
 
Anyone interested in speaking to this matter or making written submission should 
contact the City Clerk’s Office no later than 4:30 p.m on January 15th, 2019. If 
Committee or Council decides to refer or defer this matter, no further public notice 
will be given. 
 
 

 

Public Notice 
 

mailto:vicki.wong@brampton.ca


Dated: January 4, 2019. 
 
P. Fay, City Clerk  
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2  
905 874-2178 (voice), 905 874-2119 (fax), cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca  

 

Brampton is thinking bigger. We are a future ready organization with a sharp focus. We know our 

community’s growth, youth and diversity set us apart. We sit at the centre of Canada’s innovation 

super corridor, encouraging investment and growing our global success. We are building vibrant 

urban centres that ignite opportunity and instill pride in the people who live and work here. We are 

moving Brampton forward to be a connected city that is innovative, inclusive and bold. Follow us on 

Twitter and Facebook. Learn more at www.brampton.ca.  
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Schedule “A” – Subject Land 
 

 

Kingknoll Park 

 

Subject Land 

 


